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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act removes the need to buy a certain amount of fuel by cardlock users. The Act says
that cardlock license holders will need to renew every three years instead of every year. (Flesch
Readability Score: 69.5).

Eliminates gallonage requirements for eligibility for nonretail cardlock dispensing of motor vehicle
fuel.

Increases cardlock facility licensing period from one year to three years.

Takes effect on the 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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